
Dear parents and carers, 

Another busy week - all our Year 5 pupils are now set up to access the catering system using thumb 

prints – a surprisingly time-consuming process! On Tuesday Mr Reynolds and some Year 8 pupils 

spent the day at the BBC in Birmingham and had a wonderful time exploring new technology in a 

range of workshops.  

Congratulations to our sports teams – the Y7 boys’ football team beat Churnet View 4-1, our Y8 girls’ 

netball team won all 4 of their games, and the Y7 team have just started this season, winning 2 

games, drawing one and losing another. 

Our site safeguarding that was supposed to take place over the summer should now be going ahead 

in the Autumn half-term. We’ll keep you updated with this. 

Next week’s clubs and additional activities are listed below.  

Have a good weekend. 

 

Clubs and Activities at Woodhouse 30th September to 4th October 
 

 Additional 
Daytime 
Activities 

Lunchtime After school 

Monday   Computer club 

 Cross country 

 Library 

 Horrible 
Histories 
 

 Homework club (invitation only) 

 Table tennis (invitation only) 

Tuesday   Computer club 

 Y6 Dodgeball 

 Library 
 

 Cross country fixture at Westwood 
returning 5.45pm 

 Homework club (invitation only) 

 Robots (KS3 only) 

Wednesday Y5 + 6 rugby 
workshops by 
Congleton 
rugby club 

 Computer club 

 Library 

 Y7 + 8 Dodgeball 

 Y6,7,8 Cool 
carers 

 Identity 

 L + V gymnastics 

 Y8 girls netball 

 Choir 

 Football fixture Woodhouse v James 
Bateman @ Woodhouse 

Thursday   Computer club 

 Library 

 American 
football 

 Y7 girls netball 

 Y7 + 8 football practice 

 African drums 

 Parent/carer and child cooking club 

Friday KS3 Assembly: 
Education 
mental health 
practitioner 
 

 Lunchtime 
cooking club 

 Y5+6 gymnastics 
 

 
No clubs 

 


